
 
March 16, 2020 

 

Dear Patients & Visitors, 
 

Like all of you, we have been monitoring the evolving global impact of the novel coronavirus 
(COVID-19) and we are in constant dialogue with international and local health authorities. Nothing 
is more important to us than your health and wellbeing. 

 
At ProCure, we are committed to upholding the standards of cleanliness and health safety set forth 
by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the World Health Organization 
(WHO). Additionally, our team members are kept informed on the latest guidelines set forth by these 
organizations and are provided with all the tools necessary to keep our environment secure. 

 
While efforts to contain COVID-19 continue to develop, our Center has taken the following 
proactive and voluntary steps to maintain your sound experience at ProCure: 
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All patients and vendors entering the Center will be screened for potential symptoms of 
COVID-19, including temperature checks and asking if they have a cough.  Anyone who 
fails the screening will not be allowed into the Center, but rather asked to leave and seek 
medical attention with your primary care physician prior to returning to the Center.  
Anyone who passes the screening will be asked to wear a face mask while in the Center. 
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The best way to avoid spread of viruses is to avoid person-to-person contact. As such and 
in order to minimize risk of spread to staff and patients, no family members or guests 
will be allowed into the Center, except for pediatric patients who are allowed one 
guardian to accompany them.  We are trying to limit the number of visitors pass through 
the Center. 
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The Center  has  made  the  difficult  decision  to  discontinue  group  gathers  for  the   
near future. These gatherings include our weekly graduations and access to our 
coffee/snack area. We know these are an important resource for our patients, however, 
the safety of our patients and employees is our top priority and we believe this to be a 
prudent step. 

 

 
As the situation continues to progress, we will be assessing all options and mitigation plans and 
will keep you informed of any future changes. Should you have questions or concerns about the 
Center’s approach to the virus, please contact us at 732-357-2609. We appreciate your 
understanding and thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Tom Wang 
President 
ProCure Proton Therapy Center 

 
103 Cedar Grove Lane Somerset, New Jersey 08873 www.procure.com 
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